
 

                                                                                                                                          
 

                               

 

 

 

March 2019 Lake Cumberland Emmaus and Chrysalis Community Newsletter 
 

Dear Emmaus & Chrysalis Community,  

 

What a powerful February gathering!! PRAISE THE LORD! God was present  

in a gigantic way and deserves ALL the praise! If you couldn’t be there, you missed a wonderful 

blessing! 

     We serve a God who is in the business of providing for His children. There is  

nothing like knowing that you are being taken care of and provided for. It brings rest, peace, and 

security to your soul. Philippians 4:19 says “And my God will supply all your needs according to 

His riches in glory in Christ Jesus.” We saw the Lord do just this at the February Emmaus 

Gathering. Due to unforeseen circumstances, the location of the Gathering had to be changed at the 

last minute. Nonetheless, the Lord provided us a place to meet and He met us there in a mighty 

way. So, thank you, Lord, for being our loving provider!! Praise be to you forever and always!!! 

     Also, thank you to Melson Ridge for hosting the February Emmaus Gathering! 

I would like to send a heartfelt thank you to Mike and Tonia Helm for being such gracious hosts. 

Tammie Dozier was our fourth day speaker. Tammie’s fourth day talk was a blessing to all that 

were in attendance. She did a beautiful job in sharing what God has accomplished in her life. 

Finally, on behalf of the Emmaus board, I would like to thank Billy Flatt and Keegan Gregory for 

the worshipful music. 

     Our March Emmaus Gathering will be team dedication!! Team Dedication will be on March 9, 

2019 at Potter’s Place Church in Somerset. The board will meet at 4:30pm EST. The meal will be 

served at 6:00pm EST. Our worship service and team dedication will begin at 7:00pm EST. Please 

make every effort to attend especially if you are serving on one of the Spring Walks. This is a very 

special time for our community. Also, please continue in prayer for the Spring Walks-for the lay 

directors, clergy, teams, and pilgrims/caterpillars. Meetings have already begun, and He is already 

doing great things! 

 
God Bless and Keep You! 

Decolores,  
Dawn Allen             
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 If you would like to sponsor someone, please be in prayer about sponsorship. If you aren’t sure on 

how to sponsor someone, please visit our website, click on sponsorship and read up on who you 

should and should not sponsor and how to sponsor. Your pilgrim should have a home church that they 

attend regularly. Please be sure that is on the application. Remember Emmaus is not a fit for 

everyone. Allow the Lord to guide you on the decision of who to sponsor. When sending in a pilgrim 

appilcation please remember to include your $30 deposit.  

 If you wish to sponsor someone, please have the applications in 2 weeks prior to the flights / walks. 

If it is after the 2 weeks, it will be at the discrection of the registrar.  

 Currently we have 8 boys and 4 girls for Flight #53, Men's Walk #123 has 12 men, Women's walk 

#134 has 35 women and 2 on the waiting list. 

 We need more men for the men’s walk. Please be in prayer about this. 

 Dates for the upcoming walks are as followed: Chrysalis April 5-7 (Mark and Tracy Pierce), Men’s 

walk April 11-14 (Greg Kinney) and Women’s walk April 25-28 (Johnna Bolin).  

 Team meetings have started and times may be found on the website. 

 All team fees are to be paid at one of the team meetings. The fee is $90. 

 Team dedication will be at our March gathering. If you are working a walk, this is a very 

important and special time for each team to come together in one accord. 

 Camp set-up for the walks will be March 30th at 10AM EST on the mountain.  

 Please be in prayer for the upcoming walks as they will soon be here! Also, please be in prayer for 

each caterpillar, pilgrim, lay director and each team member. 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
*Remember all gathering are on that areas time zone 

Board meets at 4:30, Meal 6:00, Service 7:00  
 

       March - March 9th – Potters Place Church in Somerset, KY. This will also 
be team dedication. (No 4th day speaker due to praying over teams) 

Meal at 6PM EST 
 
        April - No gathering due to flights / walks 


